
832 Hamburg Road 
Kevil, KY 42053 
22 January 20 10 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
Executive Director 
21 1 Sower Blvd. 
P.O. Box 61.5 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

JAN 2 7 2010 
PUBLIC SERVICE 

COMMISSION 

Case number: 2009-00495 

Dear Executive Director: 

The proposed construction of a monopole tower at 654 Hamburg Road, Kevil, Kentucky 

would greatly inconvenience the residents of Hamburg Road and the surrounding area. 

The construction of such a tower across from my primary residence would at rnininiurn 

be ail eye sore for my family and me as well as the many other residents of the area. The 

quality of both television and cellular phone reception for the people living in close 

proximity to the tower would be significantly reduced. These negative effects that the 

tower’s presence would have on the everyday life of those residing in close proximity to 

the tower would significantly decrease the value of the properties near the tower. As a 

loyal Cingular customer, I currently enjoy adequate reception throughout Ballard County 

as well as the surrounding counties and have no complaints with the service I receive. 

The presence of this tower would cause more liarin than good to the residents and 

property owners of Hamburg Road as well as the surrounding area. Thank you for your 

time. 

Sincerely, 

Roy T. Campbell 
I 


